
The Application for the TEMA
Erasmus+  Master  Course  is
Open for Candidates
Are you interested in a multidisciplinary approach to the
humanities and social sciences? Would you like to study abroad
in Paris, Budapest, Prague, or Catania? Would you like to
receive double or multiple diplomas?

The 2-year (120 ECTS) European Master Course TEMA European
Territories: Identity and Development is program of academic
excellence. It offers an interdisciplinary approach to major
issues such as the nation, region, civilization and city, with
focus  on  urban  history/studies  and  heritage  studies.  The
program is available for students holding a BA degree from a
wide range of academic backgrounds, mainly from the humanities
and social sciences.

The academic quality of the TEMA program is guaranteed by
renowned  European  universities,  namely  the  Eötvös  Loránd
University  of  Budapest,  Charles  University  of  Prague,  the
École des Hautes Études en Sciences Sociales of Paris, and the
University of Catania. Even though the official languages of
the  program  are  English  and  French,  the  special  option
„English ONLY“ is also available.

Since  the  program  does  not  currently  offer  scholarships,
students need to secure financial assistance on their own. A
student can either apply as a self-paying student or obtain a
scholarship from various foundations.

For more information, visit our website mastertema.eu.

Apply by July 20, 2016.
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